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From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, 12 September 2018 5:14 pm

To:

Subject: The Hood - Big Boys Toys and a commemoration of women's suffrage

To view this email as a web page, go here.
 

Neighbourhood Workshop 

A big thank you to those who attended last weekend’s Neighbourhood Workshop at 
the Park. 

We gained some valuable insights into how Eden Park can collaborate better with 
the community and look forward to sharing these with our wider community, 
Auckland Council and also local businesses. 

As always if you have any ideas or suggestions for us here, we’d be happy to hear 
from you. 

Suffrage 125 

In celebration of 125 years since women were granted the right to vote, we have 
commissioned a local artist to install a mural at Eden Park. Next Wednesday 19th 
September we will be unveiling it along with illuminating our stadium lights purple for 
the evening. 

The permanent mural follows a number of other art installations at Eden Park to 
ensure the stadium is utilised for not only cricket and rugby but all other recreational, 
musical and cultural events for the benefit of the public of the region. 

The artist, Kate Hursthouse, is also involved with the Suffrage 125 celebration in the 
form of portraits of 125 women from New Zealand's history. 
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We will share details next week around when the mural will be open for our friends 
in The Hood to check out this iconic tribute. 

  

In association with our friends at Big Boys Toys, we'd like to offer you 30% off the 
price of admission to the 20th anniversary of this iconic lifestyle expo.  Visit here to 
take advantage of the offer and see the latest and greatest of everything from 
heavy excavators through to the latest in electric car technology! 
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Eden Park.  We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, however if you wish you can unsubscribe here and you 
can view our  privacy policy here. 

   

 


